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From: Irwin, Alannah
To: Elijah Ggebor
Cc: Stark, Justin
Subject: RE: Supreme fuel LLC
Date: Wednesday, October 23, 2019 3:16:00 PM


Good afternoon, Mr. Gebor,


I apologize for missing your calls, as Justin and I were still out in the field conducting inspections. I am about to
leave for the day, but I will call you tomorrow morning.


The Department attempted to perform a routine compliance inspection of your site, Supreme Fuel (EPAID
FLD982153843), located at 850 Southwest 21st Terrace, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33312. The Department's records
indicate that the facility is operating as a Large Quantity Generator (LQG) of hazardous waste and as a registered
Hazardous Waste Transporter. Based on the 8700-12FL Notification of Regulated Waste Activity form submitted on
1/23/2019, your facility appears to operate as a petroleum refinery; however, during the inspection, no process units
or fuel storage tanks were observed. Please answer the below questions:


1.) What type of operations does your facility conduct?
2.) Where do you perform your operations?
3.) How long have you been performing these operations?


Thank you and I look forward to speaking with you tomorrow.


Sincerely,


Alannah Irwin
Environmental Specialist III
Compliance Assurance Program – Air and Hazardous Waste
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Southeast District
3301 Gun Club Road, MSC 7210-1
West Palm Beach, Florida 33406
Alannah.Irwin@floridadep.gov
Office: 561-681-6626


-----Original Message-----
From: Elijah Ggebor <greatnessg@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 23, 2019 1:07 PM
To: Irwin, Alannah <Alannah.Irwin@FloridaDEP.gov>
Subject: Supreme fuel LLC


We received a message from the DEP Specialist to.
Please give us a call back at 9546664484
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